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Official 2022 Budget Call ~ Pursuant to RCW 36.40.010 

 
To:          Elected Officials and Department Heads 
 
From:      Sandy Perkins, Skagit County Auditor 
 
Date:       July 12, 2021 
 
The Auditor’s Office is working with the Budget & Finance Department to formulate and present 
preliminary budget estimates. 
 
As in the past, preliminary budget requests are to be submitted electronically through the 
Adaptive Insights software.  Any questions pertaining to Adaptive Insights may be directed to 
County Administrator Trisha Logue (ext. 1305). 
 
Dates for the 2022 budget process are pursuant to Resolution # R20210088: 
 
              July 12, 2021              County Auditor’s written budget notification 
 
              August 16, 2021         Budget estimates to be filed 
  
              August 17, 2021         Preliminary budget submitted to the  
                                                  Board of County Commissioners 
 
              November 22, 2021    Board of County Commissioners makes preliminary               
                                                  budget available to the public 
 
              December 6, 2021       Public Hearing to consider adoption of the 2022 budget 
 
Feel free to call with any questions or concerns.  Thank you. 

Sandra Perkins, CFE 
SKAGIT COUNTY AUDITOR 

P.O. BOX 1306 
Mount Vernon, WA  98273 
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Laura Franklin 
Chief Accountant 

Gabrielle Clay  
Elections Supervisor 

 
 


